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9th July 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

 
Summer Reading Bingo 

 

At Tudor Grange Primary Academy Yew Tree, we prioritise reading. During the summer holidays, it 
is important that children continue reading as much as possible. For this reason, we are challenging 
all of our children to take part in Summer Reading Bingo. 

During the next six weeks, please continue to read a range of books at home, take your child to the 
local library and even visit charity shops to find books your child may enjoy reading and sharing with 
you. Repeated practice of reading books will support all children with moving reading knowledge to 
their long-term memory. Books for topics have some great recommendations for all ages: 
https://www.booksfortopics.com/booklists/summer-reads/  

As you complete the challenges, tick them off on the attached EYFS/KS1 and KS2 Bingo sheets. Bring 
the completed form back to school in September and hand to your class teacher. If you take photos 
of your child completing any of the challenges, feel free to attach them to the sheet or e-mail the 
school office when Autumn term begins. 

If you have any questions about the reading challenge, please come and find me after school or 
contact me via the school office. 

 
 

Yours sincerely 

K Williams 

 
Miss K Williams  
English Lead 

 
 
 
 
 
‘The school’s work to keep pupils safe and secure is good’. Ofsted. All in our community are serious about safeguarding. It is our priority. 
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